

Froebelian School Kindergarten's Newsletter 12 January 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We are physically active

Dear Parent,

This week we have settled back into the routine of school. We have been talking about the weather and seasons, including Winter, and the children are really hoping for snow!

Literacy

This week, we have been learning the sounds ai, ee, igh and oa. Over the next few weeks we are extending and consolidating our phonics work. New sounds will be learnt and will be put on Seesaw.

Mathematics

This week, we have been exploring 4 sided shapes. The children loved going on a 4-sided shape hunt around the school. We found some interesting shapes in the stained-glass window. They loved hunting for shapes with 4 sides and could identify the shapes with 4 sides. We learnt some mathematical language such as sides, corners and straight.

Library

This week we went to the library to choose a lovely library book. Can you please make sure that they bring it back when they are finished with it, then they can get a new book out to read. There is also a chance for you to pop into the library on a Wednesday morning with your child at 8.15am to choose a book with them. Mrs Bowling is looking forward to seeing some of you.

Homework

All homework will be set on the Seesaw app. This week, there is a Maths focus.

Your child will also bring home some new flashcards along with a Tricky Word bookmark. Please practise reading and spelling with these at home.

We hope you have a lovely weekend! From the KG team